
City of Petersburg 
Minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting 

February 18, 2020 7:00 p.m. 
Petersburg Municipal Building 

24 E. Center Street 
Petersburg, MI 49270 

 
A Regular Meeting of the Council for the City of Petersburg was held on the above date. 

The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor, James W. Holeman 
Councilpersons present were Terri Bauer, Charles Bruckner, Dawn Cilley, and Joanne Tollison.    
Absent:  Kevin Richards, Lawrence Schadewald 
 

Moved by Tollison to approve the agenda as printed. Supported by Cilley.  Aye (5) Nay (0) Absent (2) Motion 
carried. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were presented to Council in printed form as recorded. 

Moved by Bruckner that the minutes of the previous meeting, 2/3/20, be approved.  
       Supported by Cilley.  Aye (5) Nay (0) Absent (2) Motion carried. 

 
Invoices were presented to council in printed form by accounts: General fund- $17,260.10; Police fund- $163.61; 
Major St.-$638.74; Local St.- $638.74; Sewer fund- $5,954.89; Water fund- $54,872.19 for a total of 
$79,528.27.   Moved by Bruckner that the invoices as presented be approved and checks drawn for the same. 
Supported by Tollison.  Roll Call Vote: Aye (5) Nay (0) Absent (2) Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment: 
 
New Business: 
 
Old Business: 
 
Council Reports: 
 
Mayor reported the water contract with Monroe was revised to meet USDA requirements and should be 
available by next meeting.  The city attorney is preparing an easement document for water/sewer lines on 
private property near McNeil Drive to comply with USDA loan requirements. The dump truck was repaired 
and is back in service. A sludge pump at the waste water treatment plant will be taken apart and repaired this 
week.   
 
Employee Reports: 
 
Moved by Bruckner that Council adjourn at 7:29p.m. Supported by Bauer. Aye (5) Nay (0) Absent (2) Motion 
carried. 
 

Guests:  
Employees: Leanne Goodin, Donna Maertin 
 
Minutes submitted by:_______________________________ Leanne G. Goodin, Clerk 
 
Minutes approved by:_______________________________  Mayor James W. Holeman 


